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I lived in New York and Connecticut until I was 55. I moved to Oregon 20 years ago. 

Voting in NY and CT was beyond annoying, frustrating, and inconvenient. Voting by 

mail in Oregon is humane, easy, smart, and efficient. There are ZERO positives to 

voting in person!!! It is also more difficult for elderly and/or disabled people, especially 

in early November when the weather can be very iffy.  

I was thrilled when I sent in my first ballot when I moved here. That joy continues 20 

years later - especially when compared to the frustrations of in-person voting. I don't 

know why this is being proposed but it's not right, not kind, not an efficient use of time 

and energy for anyone concerned, and definitely not more accurate!!!!! 


